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News
Real Property Tax Assessment Appeals Due February 12, 2018

 

Property owners in Maryland whose properties are being reassessed this year for real property tax purposes should have
received written notices from the State Department of Assessments and Taxation earlier this year. The notices state that
the deadline for filing appeals is February 12, 2018. Failure to meet the deadline will preclude a challenge to the
assessments for 2018. Property owners interested in filing an appeal are encouraged to promptly contact our tax
attorneys, Bob Park at 301-961-5175/rpark@linowes-law.com or Jessica Lieberman at 301-961-5145/
jlieberman@linowes-law.com concerning the notice of reassessment before the appeals period expires.


